
Information about the kindergarten user survey 

 

 

Meland kommune and the kindergartens are  undertaking a project to create better quality at 

kindergartens. It is therefore important for us to know about your views as a 

parent/guardian. 

 

We have formulated a user survey and hope that you will have the opportunity to answer it. 

By answering the questions, you will provide us with an overview of what we need 

toimprove. 

 

The project will take place between 29
th

  of May and and 12
th

  of June 2015. 

 

 

You will find the questionnaire in an e-mail from : noreply@bedrekommune.no 

The questionnaire contains a link you can use. If you haven’t received the survey on the 30
th
 

of May, please look in your spam e-mails or contact Meland kommune or your kindergarten. 

 

 If the link in the e-mail  causes you trouble, you may use a one-time password and  complete 

the questionnaire at the following web address: http://svar.bedrekommune.no  

 

All answers will be treated anonymously. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact your kindergarten or Meland 

kommune att. Mette M.Træland, phone 56171073 or e-mail to 

mette.m.traland@meland.kommune.no 

 

Obviously, participation in the survey is voluntary, but we hope that this will be a way for 

you to help us create a better kindergarten. 

Please ask your kindergarten for more information. 

 

Thank you for your help! 

 

Regards,Meland kommune : Mette.M.Træland. 
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